
July 21,2010

Mr. Alfred M. Pollard
General Counsel
Federal Housing Finance Agency
1700 G Street, N.W.
Fourth Floor
Washington, DC 20552

Re: RIN 2590-AA27

Dear Mr. Pollard:

Richard Delaney-CA DRE# 00781389
Suzanne Michaelson-CA DRE# 01056851
Hazel Bautista

West Coast is a regional operator of mobile home parks. We operate in
Washington, Oregon, California, Arizona and Nevada.

I have read the proposed law and think something is falling through the cracks
here. Most people who buy mobile homes do so as economic choice. The
proposed law disfavors mobile home living and while it appears to serve a need, it
is poor public policy and would, in fact, be regressive.

I urge a vote against the proposal.
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